
Subject: [Fwd: Re: ]
Date: Thu, 02 Sep 2004 17:48:51 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Re:
Date: Thu, 02 Sep 2004 19:05:58 +0100 (BST)

From: Elizabeth James <cagebc@yahoo.com>
To: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, Cagebc@yahoo.com,

Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, James Ridge <James_Ridge@dnv.org>
CC: Senior Management Committee <managecomm@dnv.org>, mmillerchip@nsnews.com

Dear Clr. Crist:
 
As I can follow this discussion on the FONVCA site, I wonder if you would be kind enough to drop me from your mailing list on this
particular topic.  It has already consumed far too much time and taxpayer resources and my guess is that it will never be resolved to
everyone's satisfaction.
 
Sincerely,
Liz James 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ALL-NEW Yahoo! Messenger - all new features - even more fun! 
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